
Dual Enrollment Important Dates and Information 

 

Greetings, Dixie Hollins Dual Enrollment student, 

 

I am writing to you regarding your participation in Dual Enrollment classes at SPC.  As a Pinellas County 

Schools student, I would like to remind you of three things before the start of classes. 

 

1. Dual Enrollment book day is Thursday, August 6th. You must go to one of the three designated 
locations to pick up your books on August 6th between 8am and 4pm.  (Students who took 
summer classes must return their books before they will be able to pick up their books for 
fall.)  Pinellas County Schools is unable to provide books to students who do not follow this 
procedure, so please be sure to go on this scheduled day. 
 

2. SPC classes begin on Monday, August 17th – a week ahead of the classes at your high 
school.  College classes are very demanding and your attendance from the very first class is 
extremely important.  Be sure to attend the classes you have at SPC during the week of August 
17th! 

 

3. At the end of the semester, you will return your textbooks during the exam week to one of the 
three designated locations. 

 

If you have any questions related to the dual enrollment textbook process, please call Jeanette Benkert 

at (727) 588-6543. 

 


